
Brookville Gardens and Fairbairn Reserve
Lighting and park improvements

About the project
The City of Stonnington is improving the lighting in Brookville Gardens and Fairbairn Reserve to improve 
safety for people visiting the park in the evening.
We are also making some park improvements in Brookville Gardens by installing new park furniture, 
upgrading the paving and updating the Canterbury Road fencing.
This is the second and final stage of the Brookville Gardens/Fairbairn Reserve improvement works.
We recognise works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be made to keep 
disruption to a minimum and we thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

PROJECT UPDATE 1 
August 2023

	» More and better park and path lighting
	» New park furniture (picnic settings  

and new seat)
	» Upgrade paving on top of mound  

and barbecue area
	» Update Canterbury Road fence

Works Location

Scan me or visit 
stonnington.vic.gov.au/brookville

Contractor: 
Harris HMC 
William Villani 
M: 0402 641 302

City of Stonnington:
Project Manager 
David McCarthy 
M: 0467 070 920

Emergency 
(out of hours) 
P: 8290 1333

Contact

When

Mid-September to 
mid-November 2023

8am to 5pm  
(Monday to Friday)

The park will remain open 
throughout the works with 
the areas under construction 
fenced off.

Residents Information

1.	There will be some minor 
disruption to pedestrian 
access on the footpath 
between Canterbury Road 
and Fairbairn Road. 

2.	Access to the childcare 
centre will be diverted during 
construction. Detours and 
advisory signs will be in 
place throughout the works.

Brooville Gardens and  
Fairbairn Reserve, Toorak

(see concept plan overleaf)
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August 2023

WORK SITE 
RESTRICTIONS
In accordance with Worksafe and 
OH&S practices, pedestrian 
access within the work site will be 
restricted during the project.

BROOKVILLE GARDENS & FAIRBAIRN RESERVE
STAGE 2 UPGRADE - Concept Plan

LEGEND:

Benches

New park/path lighting
- Lighting location is indicative only

Timber bollards along Canterbury Road are 
to be sanded and stained
• number of bollards are indicative only
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New picnic area on 
exposed aggregate base 
with 2 new picnic settings

New curved seat 
on permeable 
paving base

New picnic 
setting installed 
under shelter

For more detailed works information, please see schedule. Concept plan for reference only

Not to scale
for reference only

Dog signage to be relocated to 
better fit the space


